
  be 0050 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  be 0050 # agnoeo {ag-no-eh'-o}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 3539; not to know (through lack of information or
intelligence); by implication, to ignore (through
disinclination): -- ({be}) ignorant(-ly), not know, not
understand, unknown.[ql

  be 1425 # dusnoetos {doos-no'-ay-tos}; from 1418 and a
derivative of 3539; difficult of perception: -- hard to {be}
understood.[ql

  behold 2657 # katanoeo {kat-an-o-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 3539;
to observe fully: -- {behold}, consider, discover, perceive.[ql

  consider 2657 # katanoeo {kat-an-o-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 3539;
to observe fully: -- behold, {consider}, discover, perceive.[ql

  consider 3539 # noieo {noy-eh'-o}; from 3563; to exercise the
mind (observe), i.e. (figuratively) to comprehend, heed: --
{consider}, perceive, think, understand.[ql

  deem 5282 # huponoeo {hoop-on-o-eh'-o; from 5259 and 3539; to
think under (privately), i.e. to surmise or conjecture: -- think,
 suppose, {deem}.[ql

  device 3540 # noema {no'-ay-mah}; from 3539; a perception, i.e.
 purpose, or (by implication) the intellect, disposition, itself:
 -- {device}, mind, thought.[ql

  discover 2657 # katanoeo {kat-an-o-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 3539;
to observe fully: -- behold, consider, {discover}, perceive.[ql

  fool 0453 # anoetos {an-o'-ay-tos}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and a derivative of 3539; unintelligent; by
implication, sensual: -- {fool}(-ish), unwise.[ql

  for 4306 # pronoeo {pron-o-eh'-o}; from 4253 and 3539; to
consider in advance, i.e. look out for beforehand (actively, by
way of maintenance for others; middle voice by way of
circumspection for oneself): -- provide ({for}).[ql

  hard 1425 # dusnoetos {doos-no'-ay-tos}; from 1418 and a
derivative of 3539; difficult of perception: -- {hard} to be
understood.[ql

  ignorant 0050 # agnoeo {ag-no-eh'-o}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 3539; not to know (through lack of information or
intelligence); by implication, to ignore (through
disinclination): -- (be) {ignorant}(-ly), not know, not
understand, unknown.[ql

  know 0050 # agnoeo {ag-no-eh'-o}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 3539; not to know (through lack of information or
intelligence); by implication, to ignore (through
disinclination): -- (be) ignorant(-ly), not {know}, not
understand, unknown.[ql

  mind 3540 # noema {no'-ay-mah}; from 3539; a perception, i.e.
purpose, or (by implication) the intellect, disposition, itself:
-- device, {mind}, thought.[ql

  not 0050 # agnoeo {ag-no-eh'-o}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 3539; not to know (through lack of information or
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intelligence); by implication, to ignore (through
disinclination): -- (be) ignorant(-ly), not know, {not}
understand, unknown.[ql

  not 0050 # agnoeo {ag-no-eh'-o}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 3539; not to know (through lack of information or
intelligence); by implication, to ignore (through
disinclination): -- (be) ignorant(-ly), {not} know, not
understand, unknown.[ql

  perceive 2657 # katanoeo {kat-an-o-eh'-o}; from 2596 and 3539;
to observe fully: -- behold, consider, discover, {perceive}.[ql

  perceive 3539 # noieo {noy-eh'-o}; from 3563; to exercise the
mind (observe), i.e. (figuratively) to comprehend, heed: --
consider, {perceive}, think, understand.[ql

  provide 4306 # pronoeo {pron-o-eh'-o}; from 4253 and 3539; to
consider in advance, i.e. look out for beforehand (actively, by
way of maintenance for others; middle voice by way of
circumspection for oneself): -- {provide} (for).[ql

  repent 3340 # metanoeo {met-an-o-eh'-o}; from 3326 and 3539;
to think differently or afterwards, i.e. reconsider (morally,
feel compunction): -- {repent}.[ql

  suppose 5282 # huponoeo {hoop-on-o-eh'-o; from 5259 and 3539;
to think under (privately), i.e. to surmise or conjecture: --
think, {suppose}, deem.[ql

  think 3539 # noieo {noy-eh'-o}; from 3563; to exercise the
mind (observe), i.e. (figuratively) to comprehend, heed: --
consider, perceive, {think}, understand.[ql

  think 5282 # huponoeo {hoop-on-o-eh'-o; from 5259 and 3539; to
think under (privately), i.e. to surmise or conjecture: --
{think}, suppose, deem.[ql

  thought 1270 # dianoema {dee-an-o'-ay-mah}; from a compound of
1223 and 3539; something thought through, i.e. a sentiment: --
{thought}.[ql

  thought 3540 # noema {no'-ay-mah}; from 3539; a perception, i.
e. purpose, or (by implication) the intellect, disposition,
itself: -- device, mind, {thought}.[ql

  to 1425 # dusnoetos {doos-no'-ay-tos}; from 1418 and a
derivative of 3539; difficult of perception: -- hard {to} be
understood.[ql

  understand 0050 # agnoeo {ag-no-eh'-o}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 3539; not to know (through lack of information or
intelligence); by implication, to ignore (through
disinclination): -- (be) ignorant(-ly), not know, not
{understand}, unknown.[ql

  understand 3539 # noieo {noy-eh'-o}; from 3563; to exercise
the mind (observe), i.e. (figuratively) to comprehend, heed: --
consider, perceive, think, {understand}.[ql

  understood 1425 # dusnoetos {doos-no'-ay-tos}; from 1418 and a
derivative of 3539; difficult of perception: -- hard to be
{understood}.[ql

  unknown 0050 # agnoeo {ag-no-eh'-o}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 3539; not to know (through lack of information or
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intelligence); by implication, to ignore (through
disinclination): -- (be) ignorant(-ly), not know, not understand,
 {unknown}.[ql

  unwise 0453 # anoetos {an-o'-ay-tos}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and a derivative of 3539; unintelligent; by
implication, sensual: -- fool(-ish), {unwise}.[ql
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